
FAQs 
  
A common question that we receive from parents is “What topics will my son/daughter 
study this year?” This question is often subject specific and can arise either out of curiosity 
for the year ahead or to aid revision for any tests that your son/daughter may sit at different 
stages throughout the academic year. 
  
A good source of reference is the Curriculum section on our school website. Choose the 
‘Curriculum’ tab from the drop down selection at the top of your homepage and here you 
will find the Long Term Plans for each subject (alongside a homework timetable, so that you 
can be aware of what subject work that your child should have on each evening). Pupils are 
also aware that there is are additional resources available to aid their study that can be 
found on our Virtual Learning Environment (VLE) and which all pupils have their own login 
and password for. 
 
For further links to Frequently Asked Questions in Years 5 to 8 please click on the Curriculum 
web link and select the relevant year group on the left hand side. 
 
I trust that many parents will find these documents to be a useful source to reference. 
 
Mr B Mageean 
Director of Communications 

 

https://i.stfaiths.co.uk/curriculum-and-homework

